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1230 on your dial Channel 3
P. 0. BOX 1188

PENSACOLA, FLORIDA
June 30, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler

Post Office Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This will confirm reception of our station on the
morning of June 26, 1955,

Many thanks for your interest in our station.,

Sincerely

Mel Wheeler
General Manager
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